
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref:MLe/DSt 
 
6th March 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE:  Raising Awareness for Anti-bullying showcase – 4th April 2019 6.30pm – 8pm 
 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our amazing show on 4th April 2019, to help raise 
awareness of our Anti-bullying Campaign S.T.O.P. (Several Times on Purpose).  We are 
asking for donations on the door, to further support our vital work within the school, together 
with donating some of the proceeds to The Diana Award. 
 
Our fantastic performers include: dancers, singers, musicians and the choir who will entertain 
you for the evening with their foot tapping music. 
 
Light refreshments will be available at the interval. 
 
Places will be limited and this is a one night only performance. If you are able to attend please 
email me to confirm your attendance so we can monitor available places.  My email address 
is m.langthorne@campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
Our Anti-bullying Ambassadors will be available on the night to talk to you about their work 
and what our future plans are within the school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M. Langthorne 

 
M. Langthorne 
English and Film Teacher 
Year 11 Achievement Lead 
Anti-bullying Co-ordinator. 
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